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Grand Knight’s Message

 Brother Knights, I apologize for this newsletter being late. It is also my last one as your Grand 
Knight. It sure has been quite a ride with the pandemic including the shutting down of facilities, strict 
gathering rules and regulations in all aspects of our daily lives. Because of these rules and 
regulations, it was necessary to suspend our regular scheduled meetings and activities until the 
clearance by our government agencies. 


The June meeting, rescheduled to June 9th, will include election of officers and the passing of the 
gavel to incoming Grand Knight Ernest Gailor. There is also a first degree planned for the evening at 
6:30 PM.


I wish to thank everyone for their support during a very difficult year. The council has grown stronger 
by staying together during this difficult time. The Columbian Association worked hard and came up 
with creative methods to raise funds to keep the doors of the K of C building open. This required the 
support of fund-raising efforts of council members to enable the Columbian to pay the bills and taxes. 
I congratulate the Columbian on their success. 


Congratulations to the incoming offices and I wish them a successful fraternal year.


God Bless all of you.


Vivat Jesus!

Rich Gorman, GK
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Columbian Report
The ongoing repairs to our home have been completed. A new dishwasher has been installed, the freezer is 
fixed and repairs to our HVAC have been made.


    We also suffered the loss of one of our main interior decorators,  Sir Robert Badaszewski.  He hung many 
of our plaques, pictures and bulletin boards, keeping our walls tastefully decorated.  He will be missed.


    We are still fiscally sound and hoping to be busier as we safely reopen according to state regulations.  
Thanks to all members for your patience and support throughout these trying times.                          


                                    Columbian Board of Directors

Raffle

 

The Assembly Scholarship raffle was drawn Friday, May 21st.  Number 382 was drawn, but not paid up to 
date.  The next drawing will by June 18th and will be worth $1100 +

Still not too late! Put you $25 to catch up and take a chance on the prize.    Assembly Committee
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The Knights of Columbus 
Newsletter is published monthly. 


All Council #246 and Assembly #745 News will 
be distributed to our membership via email. 
This includes the monthly newsletter, and 
various bits of K of C news, notices, calendar 
changes, fundraiser reminders, etc. 


Any member-provided news or updates can 
be sent to our entire membership by sending 
an email to the Grand Knight at: 
rgorman25@msn.com. 


Newsletter Articles:


Please submit items to be published in the 
newsletter no later than the 18th of each 
month. Provide all relevant details and send 
to: kofc246newsletter@gmail.com 

Greg Mattes, LUTCF, FICF

Field Agent
Knights of Columbus
P.O. Box 3461
Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
Greg.Mattes@KofC.org
(518) 925-8753

Retirement Strategies * Long Term Care * 

Estate Planning * Life * Disability Income

Please call, text, or email our Knights of Columbus Field 
Agent today to schedule your complementary annual 
review! 

mailto:Greg.Mattes@KofC.org

	Grand Knight’s Message

